
Freedom of Information Act 1982

“In 2018, according to released documents, the WhatsApp application was 
undergoing a security assessment for potential use on Defence mobile devices. I would 
like to request all documents that concern the results of that assessment and any 
subsequent assessment. 
In addition, I would like to receive documents that contain any advice issued to 
Defence personnel regarding the use of the WhatsApp application from January 1 
2019 to date.” 



advice issued to Defence personnel regarding the use of 
the WhatsApp application from January 1 2019 to date.
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